MEDIA RELEASE

Feral Feast - Fabulous

Sunday 17th April, Youth Club, Apollo Bay - 58 members of the Southern Otway Landcare Network enjoyed a sumptuous feast of pest animals and plants. 

Husband and wife chefs, Emily and Arjen of Greenleaf Catering, transformed deer, rabbit, apple and local weeds into gourmet dishes. The Youth Club hall and tables were decorated with ragwort, holly and other noxious weeds found in the Otways. Landcare’s AGM was followed by the feast.

Entry to the feast was donation and $427.15 was raised towards the constrction of a Pizza Oven at the Apollo Bay Community Garden.
Newly elected President of the Southern Otway Landcare Network, Ros Jamieson said, “As a community organisation, it is important that we make time to have fun and celebrate our many achievements, acknowledge the work of our volunteers, our staff and the support of our partners. The feast is becoming very popular and unfortunately this year we had to turn people away.” 

There was great merriment while entrees were served such as rabbit rillettes with sage and fresh apple and prosciutto crisp, as well as potato-rosti with roast venison and blackberry chutney. Members were treated to home made blackberry wines and dishes such as ‘Nose to Tail’ consisting of succulent pieces of locally caught venison in a spiced red wine jus with wild mushrooms broad beans and parsnip puree, served with a salad of autumn leaves and garden escapees. 

A Farmers Market for local food preceded the Feast. The date of the Feast coincided with a global celebration of local food organised by the International group, Via Campensina.  
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[photo caption: Denise Hooke and John Marriner at the Feral Feast Farmers Market]

Age, Epicure writer, Richard Cornish traveled from Melbourne to attend the feast and said, “A Feral Feast is certainly on the edgy side of celebrating local produce, but it’s impressive to see a community committed to improving the natural environment and eating pests while they do it.”

The Landcare Annual Report is available on request. The feast exemplified an empowered community in charge of its own destiny and shows that Landcare is not just hard work but can be a lot of fun. 

On the 1st of May Landcare will be holding the 2nd Barham River Festival at the Great Ocean Road Wines Events Venue on the Barham River Road.

Contact: Simon Pockley 

[voice]  0418 575 525 

[email] simonpockley@gmail.com
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